
CITY OF SACRAMENTO 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
915 I STREET 	 SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95e14 

CITY HALL ROOM 203 	 TELEPHONE (916) 440-54 20 

LORRAINE AIAGANA 
CITY CLERK 

February 13, 1980 

Kenneth D. Stieger 
G. W. Consulting Engineers 
2400 Glendale Lane, Suite G 
Sacramento, CA 95825 

Dear Mr. Stieger: 

On February 12, 1980, the City Council granted the request of Raymond Owyang, 
Nubar Corporation, to continue the following matter to the Council meeting of 
February 19, 1980: 

Appeal of the Planning Commission's denial of the following requests 
for property located at the southern teminus of Johnfer Way: Rezone 
from R-1 to R-1A; Tentative map to divide 2 acres into 12 condo-townhouse 
lots and one common lot and Special Permit to construct 12 condo-townhouses 
(P-8754). 

It is my understanding that Mrs. Janie Owyang picked a list of the interested 
parties and would notify them of the continuance to February 19, 1980. 

' Sincerely', 

Lorraine Magana 
City Clerk 

LM :1 

cc: Nubar Corporation 
Raymond Owyanq 
Rick Jones 
Gary Adams 
Orin Kokel 
Stan Luke 
Jackie Nelson 
Planning Department 
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